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SCARY STORIES IN THE LIBRARY STACKS  
Kids Halloween Fun at Downtown Central Library This Saturday  
 
Families are invited to a Spooky Library Party this Saturday, October 22 at the Central Library 
located at 1 Lafayette Square in downtown Buffalo from 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.  The free event 
features story telling for 8 – 12 year olds in the Library’s hidden stacks.  Kids of all ages are 
encouraged to wear costumes. There will be games, crafts and trick or read treats throughout the 
library.   
For more information, visit www.BuffaloLib.org 
 
 
2011 marks the 175th Anniversary of the first lending library in Buffalo. The Library System, 37 
branches in all, will celebrate this anniversary with a Gala fundraiser, A Rare Affair on Saturday, 
November 5, 2011.  
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